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From: Wayne Charbonneau <waynechar82@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 7:40 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: opposition to bills being heard wed 26th
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My name is Wayne Charbonneau and I line in district 62 at 50 Camac st Pawtucket RI 02861. I am writing in  opposition 
to firearms bills   H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890 and  H5891being heard on Wed the 26th of 
March. These bills range from doing nothing to stop criminals all the way to being completely unconstitutional and for 
these reasons they should not pass.  


